
Banner Witcoff’s Azuka Dike was Spotlighted in the ABA’s winter issue of The Innovator.  

Azuka was recognized in the Liaison Spotlight section of the issue, answering a series of
questions about his service on the ABA Commission on Racial and Ethnic Diversity in the
Profession (CREDP). Azuka is the ABA-IPL liaison to the CREDP, and he also chairs Banner
Witcoff’s Diversity & Inclusion Committee.

When asked his favorite thing about serving on the CREDP, Azuka said:

“That’s a tough question. I would say that I thoroughly enjoy getting to meet new people
each year on the Commission and working with an amazing group of Commissioners and
Liaisons. However, I think my favorite thing would be the work that we do in shaping and
crafting policy in the D&I space and shining a light on this important topic. I truly believe
our work serves as a beacon for others to get engaged.”

You can read the entire Liaison Spotlight here.
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